
IMPORTANT 
DATES 

11/8 PTO Meeting 3:30  

11/16 Report Cards 

Sent Home 

11/16 PTO Parents 

Night Out 6:00 

11/21 No School 

11/22 No School  

Happy Thanksgiving! 

11/23 No School 

12/7 Santa’s Secret 

Shop 

12/8 Art Fair/
Breakfast w/Santa/

Santa’s Secret Shop 

12/24-1/4 Winter 

Break No School 

1/7 School Resumes 

 

A Note From Mrs. Walsh 

Can you believe that we have almost completed the 1st Tri-
mester and 55 days of the school year? Monday, November 

12th begins our 2nd Trimester. I would like to wish all of our 
PGE families a Happy Thanksgiving and a wonderful start to 

the holiday season!  

10 Top Tips for Helping Your Child Succeed at Poplar Grove 

Elementary: 

 Ensure that your child is at school before 8:00 a.m., ready 

and prepared to start their day.  

 Ensure that your child is reading at least 20 minutes dai-

ly.   

 Ensure that your child knows his or her addition, subtrac-

tion, and multiplication facts for his or her grade level.  

 Be sure to check your student's red folder or agenda daily.   

 Talk with your child daily about what he or she is learning. 
Ask what they are learning, not what they did that day in 

school.  

 Communicate regularly with your child’s teacher about 

your child’s performance. 

Working together we can achieve great things! 

Respectfully, 

Mrs. Walsh, Principal 

Please watch your child’s backpack for important dismissal changes.  

The changes will be taking effect after Thanksgiving Break. 



Scrip Program 
We will be starting our Scrip program back up this month.   

Families can purchase gift cards for America’s most popular 

retailers through Great Lakes Scrip Center® (GLSC) and use 

them for their everyday purchases. The school earns money 

with each gift card purchase. Scrip gift cards are the same gift 

cards you can purchase from the retailer. With over 300 of the 

country’s biggest brands, including grocery and department 

stores, gas stations, restaurants, hotels and home improve-

ment, GLSC has something to appeal to every family in our 

school.  Please watch for order forms in your child’s back-

pack. 

Recess Information 
Recess will continue to be outside unless the WINDCHILL is be-

low 10 degrees.  Please make sure your child has the necessary 

clothing for outside recess.   Students will need to have a coat, 

boots, gloves, and snow pants in order to play in any snow we 

may receive.  Without all these items they will be limited to play 

on the blacktop area during recess.  Please label all hats, coats, 

boots and gloves with your child’s name and remember to check 

the lost and found. 

Yearbook Information 

Yearbook order forms will be sent home this week.  Please return 

them at your earliest convenience.  You may also order online at 

ybpay.lifetouch.com.  Our yearbook ID is 1808919.   Please order 

by January 31, 2019. 

If you have taken any photos that you would like us to consider 

for the yearbook please upload them to the following site; 

www.community.lifetouch.com access code:  LJVWYU   

1st Grade 

Congratulations to  

Students of the Month 

November 2018! 

Kindergarten 

2nd Grade 

3rd Grade 

Coat Drive 

In coordination with VT Agency and Meemic foundation, we 

are having a coat drive from November 12-December 17.  We 

are collecting gently used coats, scarves and gloves.  We will 

donate the items to students and families in need and also the 

Boone County Food Pantry.   4th Grade 




